73 FENCHURCH STREET.

ooRESs  REGISTER , GLASGOW. TeLEPHONE: GENTRAL 6491 (4LINES).

Tloph's Register of Shipping,

95. Bothwell Street,

Glasgow,C.2. 26th September, 1939
Dear Sir, :

With reference to your letter of the
15th instant in regard to the Motorship "LINNELL", I beg to
acquaint you that I am to-day informed by Messrse WeHs Arnott,
Young & COe that instructions were received from the Board
of Trade for the demolition of this vessel to be proceeded
with and the work was commenced on the 18th instante
I am, Dear SiT,

vours faithfully,
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Secrétéry to the
glasgow Cormitteee

The Secretary,
LONDON. (WOKINGHAM).







